MEMORANDUM

TO:		NOTICE TO MEMBERS & COMMUNITY
FROM:		EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DATE:		JULY 10, 2017
RE:		CHILDREN’S XMAS PARTY / COMMUNITY FEAST

Please be advised that the Thunder Bay Indigenous Friendship Centre has recently made some change as to how the Annual Children’s Xmas Party and Community Feast activities will be delivered.

In the past, we have had two separate activities…one for the Children’s Xmas Party and another for the Community Feast…both on the same day…just at different times.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Effective this year, there will be one activity that combines both.  We will offer “brunch” consisting of a combination of breakfast and lunch items, and a Children’s Xmas Party where families can attend.

It is scheduled for Saturday, December 9, 2017 at 11 am at the Moose Hall – 434 Fort William Road.

The process for registering children for the Children’s Xmas Party will remain the same and children will continue to receive a gift from Santa.  Priority will be given to families who are registered members of the Friendship Centre.

Please keep posted to our website www.tbifc for further information.



